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Comments: I am 100% NOT in favor of allowing any motorized bikes/etc on the trails, I believe they would

negatively impact the natural terrain, more damage than humans alone.  The difference in speed of trail users

would likely lead to more frequent "passings," such as a hiker having to get out of the way to let a biker pass,

which would likely lead to even more off trail (however slight) damage than we already have. Finally, the noise

pollution I imagine coming with higher speed "vehicles" would detract from the enjoyment of nature based

recreation.


